
CONSIDERATION  OF  THE
SITUATION  IN  THE  CENTRAL
AFRICAN REPUBLIC
Tomorrow (10 July) the African Union (AU) Peace and Security
Council (PSC) is scheduled to have a session on the situation
in the Central African Republic (CAR). The session is expected
to consider a report on the situation in the CAR through video
teleconference meeting.
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